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Submission: I am strenuously opposed to the discharge of any excess water into the environment as proposed by the variation
application. The operator should retain responsibility for managing, on site, the output from its sewerage scheme, rather than
place any risk of adverse impact on the fragile coastal environment and those many members of the public that enjoy the natural
aspects of this special coastal location. Further, any variation to the operator's license would be a betrayal of public trust on the
part of the regulator, as the development was approved upon the basis that no such discharge to the environment would occur.
The intensification of land use resulting from this particular land development should not be permitted to impact the existing
community of Catherine Hill Bay or the environment. The operator should contain the by products of its on site processing to the
development to which it services.





